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Southwest Oklahoma Chapter
7513 NW Willow Creek Dr
Lawton, OK 73505-4006

Dear Southwest Oklahoma Chapter,

We are excited to inform you that a student from the MOAA Education Assistance Program has
been selected to receive the "Southwest Oklahoma Chapter #4” Designated Scholarship. Your
generous contributions have played an essential role in making our Designated Scholarships
possible, and we are incredibly grateful for your continued support of The MOAA Scholarship
Fund.

We would like to share a message on behalf of Sonrisa Bebo, who was matched to your
scholarship.

| just want to say thank you for your kind generosity and helping to further my education. | am
entering my senior year at Oklahoma State University and | am studying French with a minor in
Global Studies. | will also be starting my Business Analytics and Data Science masters program
in the fall. This past spring semester | was able to study abroad in France which was absolutely
incredible. | had some incredible opportunities to travel, meet people from all over the world,
and further my fluency in French. After | finish my education here at OSU, | plan on obtaining a
Masters of Sustainability Management. | currently volunteer for a nonprofit that works with
water accessibility in rural Zimbabwe and with this degree, | could eventually turn that
volunteer work into my career. It is a big passion of mine and one | hope | get to spend the rest
of my life cultivating. Thank you so much again, without your help | would not be in the
position | am in today!
Once again, thank you for your generous support and for making a lasting difference in the
lives of our military families and their children.

Sincerely,

The MOAA Scholarship Fund

Military Officers Association of America (MOAA)
207 N. Washington Street

Alexandria, VA 22314-2539

800.234.6622
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